CORRESPONDENCE 5/27/2022 DOCUMENT NO. 03229-2022

Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 2:29 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 20200226

Attachments: RE RE. Docket #20200226-SU; RE RE Docket 20200226-SU; RE RE. Docket #20200226-

SU; RE RE. Docket #20200226-SU; RE Ref docket # 20200226-SU

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20200226.

Thank you!

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 2:28 PM

To: 'bergeroncustomhomes@gmail.com'

Subject: RE: RE. Docket #20200226-SU

Dear Mr. Bergeron:

Thank you for your email, dated May 27, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The Commission Clerk has placed a copy of your email in Docket No. 20200226-SU, *Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, LLC.* We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments.

Sincerely,

Angelena McCoy

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, Florida 32399

From: JAMES BERGERON

bergeroncustomhomes@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 2:19 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo

<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: RE. Docket #20200226-SU

Ladies & Gentleman,

Please follow the recommendation of the PCS staff to deny the application. I feel among other issues that the installation of sewer would change the "look" of our beautiful little island for a generation, with the amount of clearing that would be necessary.

Thank you all for the attention to detail that has been shown though out this process.

As a builder, and homeowner, on the island, with three houses going up right now, I am encouraging my clients to use the Aerobic drip systems when possible, as I feel that this is a very environmentally friendly system.

Thank you again

Jeb Bergeron 340 Bocilla Dr Palm Island, FL Bergeron Custom Homes PO Box 3312 Placida, Fl 33946 941.830.0038 V

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 2:26 PM

To: 'lubekelly@icloud.com'
Subject: RE: RE Docket 20200226-SU

Dear Ms. Lube:

Thank you for your email, dated May 27, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The Commission Clerk has placed a copy of your email in Docket No. 20200226-SU, Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, LLC. We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments.

Sincerely,

Angelena McCoy Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, Florida 32399

----Original Message-----

From: Kelly Lube < lubekelly@icloud.com> Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 1:46 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo

<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: RE Docket 20200226-SU

As a Palm Island homeowner (290 Kettle harbor Dr), I wanted to express my gratitude to the staff on the recommendation of a denial for Environmental Utilities to be granted a wastewater certificate.

Thank You! Thank you, For your time and consideration regarding this matter. As a homeowner, I and my neighbors were opposed to having mandatory private sewer. As homeowners we are very conscientious about the care and upkeep of our septic systems and will continue to do so, as we love our island and the beauty it provides us and the birds and animals we share this paradise with. This is a special place and my opinion, sewer would have been costly and possibly caused the island to be more built upon, thus losing some of the natural environments for our bird and animal friends.

Thank you!!!! Kelly Lubē

Sent from my iPad

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 2:25 PM

To: 'deblietzke@aol.com'

Subject: RE: RE. Docket #20200226-SU

Dear Ms. Lietzke and Mr. Thompson:

Thank you for your email, dated May 27, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The Commission Clerk has placed a copy of your email in Docket No. 20200226-SU, Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, LLC. We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments.

Sincerely,

Angelena McCoy Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, Florida 32399

----Original Message-----

From: DEBORAH LIETZKE <deblietzke@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 12:59 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo < Commissioner. Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: RE. Docket #20200226-SU

We are writing to show our support for the staff recommendation to deny this application.

During this process island residents have researched the issue from many perspectives: financial, environmental, etc. and presented intelligent research based information to support the negative impact that this will have on our island community. As is often the case it is the people nearest to the situation who can most clearly see the overall impact of an action. Your willingness and the staff's willingness to listen to our position is greatly appreciated. We urge you to go forward by supporting staff's decision to deny this application.

Deborah Lietzke and Robert Thompson Island Residents for 20+ years 261 Kettle Harbor Drive

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 2:23 PM

To: 'kjell'

Subject: RE: RE. Docket #20200226-SU

Dear Mr. Plotkin:

Thank you for your email, dated May 27, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The Commission Clerk has placed a copy of your email in Docket No. 20200226-SU, *Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, LLC.* We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments.

Sincerely,

Angelena McCoy

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, Florida 32399

From: kjell <kjellone@gmail.com> Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 12:36 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo < Commissioner. Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: RE. Docket #20200226-SU

Dear Commissioner Passidomo,

Thanking you in advance for your upcoming vote and acceptance of staff's recommendation **that EU's application for a wastewater certificate be denied.**

I would like to comment on the outstanding volunteer "PUMP OUT' Program on Don Pedro Island, which my household has participated in since its inception.

Residents as well as myself, are willingly compliant with the program. We care about environmental issues, and we fiercely care about and personally protect the health of our island.

Thank you again for your time and consideration in dealing with this matter.

Sincerely,

Kjell Plotkin, Resident 481 Kettle Harbor Drive Don Pedro Island Placida, FL 33946 941.456.5252

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 2:22 PM

To: 'johnspurvis@yahoo.com'
Subject: RE: Ref docket # 20200226-SU

Dear Mr. Purvis:

Thank you for your emails, dated May 27, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The Commission Clerk has placed a copy of your email in Docket No. 20200226-SU, *Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, LLC.* We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments.

Sincerely,

Angelena McCoy

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, Florida 32399

From: johnspurvis@yahoo.com <johnspurvis@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 12:24 PM

To: Peter Clark <peterclark@scfbins.com>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo

<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>;

Office of Commissioner Clark < Commissioner. Clark@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: Ref docket # 20200226-SU

We are homeowners on Palm Island FL at 380 Bocilla Drive. This email is to respectfully request that the Commission follows the staff advice to deny Environmental Utilities approval for sewer service for our island.

Thank You John Purvis Gayle Moore

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad